Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents

From:
Mrs. Hondas
Date:
Wednesday, November 28th, 2018
Re:

Parent Teacher
Dear Parents
· Just a note to let you know if there is a school closure tomorrow, Thursday November 29th we will hold an open house parent teacher on Friday, November 30th.  No appointments will be necessary.  Teachers will be available in their classrooms from 9am – 1pm. 

· If schools are open on Thursday, please come at your scheduled appointment time.

